
  

 

 

Location 
Sunshine Coast, QLD 
 

Client 
                           ICD Group 

Contract Period 
24 Weeks 

Completion Date 

March 2011 

 
Project Value 
$361,600.00 

The Department of Primary Industries  new administration building, located at Nambour on 

Queensland's Sunshine Coast is the Queensland Government's first environmentally friendly office 

building.  

 

The building features state-of-the-art climate and water management technologies that are 

estimated to have annual operational savings of 15-20% for energy and 50% for water compared to 

typical office buildings. 

 

The building has environmental standards that are in line with the State Government's Towards Q2 

'green' aspirations, with a target to cut Queensland's carbon footprint by one-third by the year 2020. 

 

EDSS supplied all electrical contracting services and was very proud to be involved in the first building 

of this type in Queensland. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     


